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PAC UPDATE 
Chimney Hill Elementary PAC (Parent Advisory Council) strives to contribute to the benefit 

of all students and support activities that support our school community.  

Through PAC organized fundraisers, events, parent contributions, and government grants, 

PAC was able to contribute ...  

$11,700 directly back to our school and students last year!  

 Students: $7,100 for pre-Covid fieldtrips ($200-$300 per classroom) 

 Education: $2,200 for Internet Safety (Grades 4-7 & Families) 

 Fit-Kids: $1,400 for T-Shirts 

 Crafts: $1,000 for Gingerbread House icing for all students 

Do you have a bookkeeping background or are interested in 

learning? We are in need of a PAC TREASURER and other PAC 

EXECUTIVES.  

Future online PAC Meetings will be held online and you can attend 

from the comfort of your home. Please reach out to 

chimneyhillpac@gmail.com to subscribe to our mailing list or to 

obtain more information. 

 

 

First PAC Meeting of 2020/2021 School Year 
Date= September 30th, 2020 

Time= 7pm AGM, 7:30 pm general meeting 
Location= ONLINE (Zoom Link to be provided via PAC email) 

**please send an email to chimneyhillpac@gmail.com if you are not already on our contact list** 


